
 Public Safety Announcement   August 1st, 2015 
 
In the summer heat and during the rain – animals take 
cover – specifically speaking the chickens, dogs, cats, 
and pigs here at the Farmers’ Exchange. 
 
Please be aware, that after any amount of time, some 
critter could be hiding out in the shade of your car, and 
to avoid accidents, please give a friendly honk, or a rev 
of the engine. A quick peek under the car could save 
lives. 
 
We all know animals are sometimes unaware of what’s 
best for them, so please do the best you can to help 
them along. 
 
PAUSE for PAWS 
 
Thank you! 
 
Love, The Crew at Farmers’ Exchange 
 
(Both Furry & Friendly Crew) 
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